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        SHOWERS DURING ELECTRICAL THUNDERSTORMS

	
NO.   491


	
                 			

It is safe to give showers during an electrical thunderstorm.  As you know, no shower room is directly exposed to an outside window or wall in our building.

Because Winning Wheels is a "grounded" building, there is virtually no risk of electrocution anywhere within the building from a storm, including the showers.  Please reassure residents during electrical storms that they are not in danger and all care and programming should continue as usual.
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